. ATTENTION
PLEASE!

We are trying something NEW!

RESERVE a table of 8 for fun night dinner!

\E Fun Night committee will be allowing you to
/7

All you need to do is have ONE member of your group EMAIL
Patty Stahl at 2023funnight@gmail.com with the names of the
8 people that plan to share a table. Reservations must be sent

to her by October 1. Once reservations have closed and she é

receives the list of attendees, she will double check that all are
attending the dinner and she will send out a confirmation
email. If you do NOT receive an email, then you do NOT have a
table reserved. (We will have plenty of seats, so don't worry if
you don't have a reserved table.)
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— THE FINE PRINT: These reservations are for a reserved table ONLY, and not /
a specific location in the room. All reserved tables will be assigned
randomly. If you don't have a group of 8, no worries, we will have open
tables. Our goalis to not have people feel the need to rush to get a seat by
leaving sessions early, or worry that friends have to split up around the
room. Please send your list EARLY when you know all 8 have signed up for
Fun Night!




